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Mining License Tax - Bill Number H8298

Representatives,

lam writing this letter to support House Bill No. 298.

I am a controller of QAP, a general contracting company. QAP owns and leases over dozen pits throughout Alaska, mainly
support our construction activity. Our main construction activity is road construction as well as airport runways throughout
rural Alaska.

To comply with current Mining License Tax law, it puts additional burden on the company due to the complexity of the
law. Current law requires us to generate a separate income statement for the sand and gravel operation by each location. This

requirement in general is proving to be difficult as QAP utilizes sand and gravel pits to support its construction activity. To

comply with this law, we are having to have add costs to construction budget, which ultimately increases the construction cost
for the government.

Currently QAP is being audited by Department of Revenue for two years of our Sand and Gravel operations. The audit process is
becoming a burden on our company as well as DOR staff. lt has been over a year since it began, and is still ongoing. lt has been
difficult for us and DoR staff to comply with current tax law. We have spent over 200 hours gathering data for DOR. I am sure
that DOR has spent additional 200 hours if not more to understand the information provided. ln summary this law is adding
additional cost for the company as well as DOR.

Again, I would like to express my support for House Bill No. 298.

Sincerely,
Jae Won
Controller
QAP
240 West 68th Avenue
Anchorage, AK 99517
907 -522-2271


